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Report for the Press of Meeting held on 18.9.2018

With regard to a Planning Application, for the erection of a replacement dwelling with 
annexe accommodation for relative, x2 two bedroom holiday lets, x1 three bedroom 
holiday lets, stables, agricultural storage barn incorporating bee house plus office/farm 
store and creation of external courtyard with associated works. Demolition of existing 
dwelling, agricultural barns, stables and garages. Councillors deferred comment until the 
next meeting pending the receipt of a drainage report and a Highways report.

Councillors considered an application for the erection of a single storey rear and side 
extension and the construction of a patio area at Wych Hazel Cottage, Blakeney Hill. A 
previous application was refused on the grounds that it was a new property outside the 
settlement boundary. Councillors were unable to support the application as they could not 
see that anything had changed.

Revised plans have been received for The Orchards, Brains Green. Erection of a 
replacement dwelling and 2 storey double garage with associated works. Demolition of 
existing house and garage. Councillors have the same objections in terms of size and 
scale of the building and it being out of character with the existing settlement.

Notification has been received that the following applications have been granted 
permission; Corner Cottage, Brains Green. Variation of condition 01(Approved Plans) of 
Permission P0143/18/TCA to carry out internal alterations: 1, Awre Road, Blakeney.  
Removal of one conifer tree.

County Councillor R Boyles told the meeting that a lot of road repairs have been taking 
place across the County. He asked the Parish Council to consider its B and C roads and 
submit its priority for a programme which will commence during the next financial year.

Councillor Deighton has tendered his resignation and the Clerk will be issuing a Vacancy 
Notice soon.

The Clerk will be retiring at the end of the year and arrangements have been made for a 
qualified clerk to take over on a temporary basis, possibly leading to a permanent 
position.

It was agreed by the meeting that illuminated Christmas trees would be installed on two 
of the flower posts in Blakeney.
 



The next meeting of Awre Parish Council will be held at Awre Village Hall at 7.00pm on 
16.10.18. Members of the public are invited to attend and are able to address the meeting 
at the beginning. 


